
 
 
 
Effective January 1, 2021, the community-elected Board of Directors began governing the Mirror Lake 
Community Association. Prior to January 2021, the Board of Directors was appointed by the 
declarant/developer for undeveloped property in Mirror Lake. When the newly-elected 2021 Board of 
Directors obtained access to our financial records and completed a preliminary audit, it was determined 
that some of the findings were very concerning.  Law enforcement was immediately engaged. The Board 
of Directors is limited in its knowledge of the ongoing law enforcement investigation, and therefore 
additional information cannot be disclosed at this time.   Our board is working diligently to move 
forward and restoring Mirror Lake to its original splendor and a great community for all of us.   


